
Dear Whistler Council,  

 

The Squamish Food Policy Council is exploring developing a virtual Farm Hub for the Sea to Sky region 
and we are looking for feedback before we move forward in the planning phases. This was part of the 
June presentation for the Good Food Program. 
 
A Farm Hub is a network of food and farm infrastructure within a region to strengthen the area’s local 
food economy. It involves the collaboration of farmers, organizations, and consumers to aggregate and 
distribute resources to make food available in a given area. 
 
We encourage you to read the attached information and complete the appropriate survey below.   
Survey for Farmers: https://forms.gle/Q3efyhU4hvy6BfTk6  
Survey for Purchasers: https://forms.gle/aQFCkiRpdxfNqDQs5  
Survey for Residents (Britannia Beach to Lillooet): https://forms.gle/oAUtDjbxckVk8mUc8  
Background and FAQ's here: good food program - squamish to lillooet farm hub faq 2 .pdf 

 

Survey participants will be entered into a raffle to win a $50 gift certificate to a local restaurant of their 
choice! We thank you in advance for taking the time to fill out this survey and we look forward to 
receiving your input.  

 
A special thank you to the Vancouver Foundation for their generous support towards this project.  
 
Best, 
Krystle  
--  
Krystle tenBrink | She/Her 
Executive Director  
Squamish CAN  | Food Policy Council |  
 

    
 
We humbly acknowledge that we work on the unceded traditional Indigenous lands of the 
Sḵwx̱wú7mesh Úxwumixw (Squamish Nation). 
 




